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Dear Loyal Renters,

We are already busy at Stanton Realty getting prepared for the coming summer

season.  You might have realized that your reservation confirmation was not sent (via

email) as planned in mid-December.  We are anticipating being able to send these

confirmations out by mid- January.  The delay is due to a new software upgrade .  The

new online reservation software will make the entire rental process smoother and

more efficient.  With any software change, it always takes longer than you want, but

we hope the improvements will be worth the wait.

Once we do send you your confirmation, you will have until February 15th 2022 to re

verify your reservation by paying 50% of the total reservation.  The second half of the

cost will be due 60 days prior to your arrival.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Our staff is always here to assist in any way possible,

We hope that you and your families enjoy a healthy and merry holiday.

The Staff at Stanton Realty
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